
Arima Communications Corp.
6F,No.866,Jhongjheng Rd., Jhonghe Dist., New Taipei City 23586, Taiwan

Tel: 886-2-8227-7755 ; Fax: 886-2-8227-5533

Date: July 9, 2015

FCC Laboratory
7435 Oakland Mills Rd.
Columbia, MD 21046

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: PY7-PM0891/FCC ID: PY7-PM0892/ FCC ID: PY7-PM0893/
FCC ID: PY7-PM0890 

In accordance with §15.407(j), we acknowledge that should any harmful interference generated by 
the FCC IDs listed above to licensed services in 5.15-5.25 GHz, corrective action is required to be 
taken. Corrective actions may include reducing power, turning off devices, changing frequency 
bands, and/or further reducing power radiated in the vertical direction. 

Sincerely yours,

                    
Jay Chiang
Jaychiang@arimacomm.com.tw


		2015-07-09T13:37:53+0800
	Jay Chiang




